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Monday 5
th
 September 2016- Newsletter 

Autumn Term 

Welcome back to the start of the new academic year at Bishop! I hope you have all had 

a fantastic Summer Holiday. I certainly think that we have been blessed with some great 

weather for a change! 

Welcome 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr Ben Williams and Miss Emily Martin 

to our school. They will be teaching in the Investigators and Discoverers class and we 

are delighted that they are joining our team. 

 

             Mr Williams                                                              Miss Martin 

 

 

New Classrooms 

The year starts with us having two brand new classrooms for our Y5 and Y6 pupils. The 

teachers have been working hard over the holidays to move back all of tables and 

equipment to prepare for the start of term. We will arrange an opportunity for parents to 

go and have a good look at some time in the near future when the children are settled. 

Mrs Harrison 

We would just like to keep you informed that Mrs Harrison will not be in the Explorers 

class for the foreseeable future due to illness. We would like to send her all of our best 

wishes and hope to see her soon. Mrs Jolly has agreed to increase her days to three in 

her absence and we will also have Mrs Gordon who will be covering in Mrs Harrison’s 

absence. Mrs Gordon is a very experienced retired Headteacher who has worked as a 

supply teacher at the school before. We are delighted she will be supporting Mrs Jolly 

and Mrs Bird with our new pupils as they join our school. 

 

                                     Mrs Gordon 
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Mrs Jones 

Many parents were also asking me about Mrs Jones who was not in school towards the 

end of the last term. Unfortunately, Mrs Jones will also not be with us for the next half 

term because of illness. Many members of staff have been in contact with Mrs Jones 

and sent our love and best wishes. 

Bishopsteignton Garage Sale 

Just a quick reminder about the Bishopsteignton Garage Sale on Sunday 11
th

 

September. This has been organised by FOBS and Natasha Geldard. The sale has 

been marketed to attract buyers from surrounding villages and we hope to see many of 

you supporting this fantastic event.  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

Dave Killoran 

(Headteacher) 


